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Walking group at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

At Lulworth House Residential Care Home, we have started a weekly walking group on Friday mornings.

We recently took a nice walk up and down our local roads and had a peep at all the large gardens and mansions.

On our walk, we saw the first signs of spring with some daffodils which are due to blossom soon and some pretty lilac flowers.

It was a joyful moment to see the evidence of spring on its way very soon!

 

 


